We are having a visit from Ofsted and the Care Quality Commission to look at how Manchester has supported children and young people with Special Educational Needs and their families during the Covid-19 pandemic. Ofsted and CQC would really like to hear your views. 
 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Survey_for_Parents_and_Carers_Area_Five/
 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Survey_for_Young_People_with_SEND_Area_Five/
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